





Dear First Grade Friend,

Welcome to First Grade! I hope you are having a terrific summer. My name is Mrs. Kilhefner and I will be your first-grade teacher this year! I cannot wait to hear all about your summer. My summer has been very busy. I enjoyed swimming in the pool, spending time on the beach, reading books, and being with my family. You will hear lots more about my family this year when we learn about each other.

I am so excited about the new school year! I look forward to a wonderful year of learning and growing! I will be there to challenge you, guide you, and keep you safe in our classroom. The beginning of the school year will be very busy. We will be learning many new things and you will be making many new friends.

The fun begins with Jamison's Annual "Meet and Greet" on Thursday, August 3lst. If you and your parents are able, drop by sometime between the hours of 2:00pm and 3:00pm, it is a great opportunity to see the classroom and meet your new friends.

**Bring your supplies to "Meet and Greet" so you don't have to carry them to school the first day! **

If you forget what was on the original supply list sent home in June please call the Jamison office or check the Jamison website or Mrs.Kilhefner's website. **

There are a few things to remember for the first day of school.

Wear a nametag with your name, room number and how you will be **getting home** on the first day of school (bus #____, walker, after-school, car rider).

I will hand out nametags at Meet and Greet for you to use. Or you may use any type of nametag you have at home.

Bring a healthy snack and a refillable water bottle with you on the first day of school and every day during the year. You will be able to use our water fill stations to refill it during the day. Water fountains will not be available for use. Please be aware that we are a peanut and tree nut free classroom.

Bring a backpack to carry home important papers (no backpacks with wheels please).

I am looking forward to a great year! The first day of school is September 5th. Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation. I cannot wait to meet you!

Mark your calendars... First Grade Back-to-School Night on Wednesday, September 13th.



See you soon, Mrs. Jocelyn Kilhefner Jkilhefner@cbsd.org

